
UNITED STATES GENERAL ACCOUNTING OFFICE

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20548

OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL ,

B-204134 September 1, 1981

Mr. James T. Brannan
Director
Defense Acquisition Regulatory Council
Office of the Under Secretary of Defense
for Research and Engineering

Dear Mr. Brannan:

By letter of July 14, 1981 you requested our comments
on a proposed revision to Defense Acquisition Regulation
§ 19-213.1(b) relating to overseas shipments of less than
10,000 pounds. The proposed revision clarifies the authority
of the contracting officer to restrict receiving ports when
necessary to meet delivery or other requirements.

We have no comments to offer.

Sincerely yours,

4-'- A- CL 
Harry R. Van Cleve
Acting General Counsel
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Digest

GAO has no comment on proposed revision
to DAR g 19-213.1(b) clarifying the
authority of the contracting officer
to restrict acceptable ports for
receiving overseas shipments of less
than 10,000 pounds.




